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ATHLETIC DIRECTOR REPORT 
 

A. We are currently working on filling our Winter sports coaching slots.  We have some 
returning coaches.  Our football and volleyball teams have had good seasons.  Not tons of 
wins in all cases, but growth and development as individuals and teams.   Games are well 
attended by parents for both sports.   

 
MIDDLE SCHOOL PRINCIPAL REPORT 

A. We currently have 384 students registered at Fleming Middle school.  
a. 6th - 109 
b. 7th - 134 
c. 8th - 141 

 
STUDENT ACTIVITIES 

A. Open House for Fleming was on September 23rd.  We had a very good experience with 
our scholastic book fair and 21st Century sign-ups occurring during this event.  Parents 
praised the efforts of our staff and commented on their positive experience with teachers.  
Several participants praised the organization of the event.  

B. 21st Century programs are officially all started.  Our homework Help house is averaging 
17 students per day.  We have 14 classes that are being offered to students for the fall in 
our afterschool program. As of October 6th, we have 204 students that have signed up to 
participate.  I’d like to thank Heather Saeman and Tiffany Clark for the successful 
kickoff to all of our 21st Century programs this year.   

C. We have Christmas music playing as our marching band prepares for the Grants Pass 
Christmas parade.    

 
EXTRA 

A. N/A 
 

 
 


